
 

ABA-IPL LAW FIRM PATRONS: 
SUPPORTING THE ADVANCEMENT OF IP LAW 

 

By supporting the American Bar Association Section of Intellectual Property Law 
(ABA-IPL), you are helping us offer cutting-edge continuing legal education 
programs and provide valuable social networking opportunities at a minimal cost 
to IP lawyers.  Your law firm will help to ensure that ABA-IPL is a prominent voice 
in the legal community and will benefit from the showcasing of your commitment.   
 

We depend upon your financial support to underwrite our two major Section 
conferences:  
 

24TH ANNUAL INTELLECTUAL PROPERTY LAW CONFERENCE  
Arlington, VA   
April 1 – 4, 2009 

 
2009 ABA ANNUAL MEETING  
Chicago, IL 
July 30 – August 4, 2009 

 

In exchange for your donation, you will receive the following benefits at your 
conference of choice: 
 

 Thank you signage 
 Firm name listed in the printed brochure  

(if committed by November 21, 2008 for the 24th Annual Intellectual Property Law 
Conference and by February 27, 2009 for the ABA Annual Meeting)  

 Firm name listed in onsite program booklet 
 Firm name included on Section website for respective conference 

 
 
 
 

o Enclosed is my sponsorship check for $2,500   
 

Please recognize my firm at: 

o 24th Annual Intellectual Property Law Conference 

o 2009 ABA Annual Meeting   
 

Firm name as it should appear on signage:  
 

Please make your check payable to: 
American Bar Association 

Section of Intellectual Property Law 
attn: Darla Brown 

321 N. Clark St., 19th Floor 
Chicago, IL  60654 

YES! I WANT TO BECOME A LAW FIRM PATRON! 

QUESTIONS? CONTACT DARLA BROWN AT (312) 988-5595 

THANK YOU FOR YOUR GENEROUS SUPPORT!   


